
 

 
 
Annual Report and Notice of AGM 
 
Blackrock’s Annual Report and Accounts for the year ended 31 December 2007 and a notice 
convening the company’s Annual General Meeting have been posted to shareholders and are 
now available on the company’s website, www.bilplc.com. 
 
 
 
 
 
Blackrock International Land plc 
6 May 2008 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Brian Bell, WHPR - Tel: +353-1-669-0030 
 


